
                                      Salisbury Cemetery Trustees
                  Meeting Minutes – August 6, 2020 at Academy Hall 

Present: Trustees - Rick Chandler, Chairman; Geoffrey Hodges, Trustee and John Bentley, Sexton.
Absent: Pete Ballou, Trustee/Secretary.
                     

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm.  Chairman Chandler made a motion to accept the July 9, 2020 
minutes as written.  Seconded by Trustee Hodges.  All voted in the affirmative.  

Old Business:
 Chairman Chandler stated the stone wall at Maplewood Cemetery needs to be resurfaced because the sealant 

in places has peeled off. Sexton Bentley has received a quote ($800 dollars) from a portable sand blast 
company called “Dustless Blasting on NH” to remove the rest of it, so the wall can be resealed. Chair 
Chandler made a motion to move forward with the quote. Seconded by Trustee Hodges.  All voted in the 
affirmative.    

 A dead tree on a lot at Maplewood Cemetery has been removed.

 The gate and mounting hardware for the Congregational Cemetery fence is still in the works. 

 The Beaudoin plot has been resolved and the burial for John Beaudoin is scheduled for August 7, 2020

New Business:
 Chair Chandler reported that Conrad Young has given the Trustees permission to remove some hedges at 

their headstone. 

  Chair Chandler stated the trees at the Fellows Cemetery need to limbed because quite a few have fallen.  

The next meeting is scheduled for September 3, 2020 at 1:30 PM upstairs at Academy Hall.  

Trustee Hodges made a motion to adjourn at 3:50 PM.  Seconded by Chair Chandler.  All voted in the 
affirmative. 

Respectfully submitted,
April Rollins, Secretary pro-t

These minutes were approved at the October 1, 2020 Meeting


